
 City of Tukwila 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Tukwila Board of Architectural Review will hold a virtual / in-

person public hearing at 6:30 p.m. on, September 14, 2023, to discuss the following: 

 

CASE NUMBER:  L23-0004    

PURPOSE:   Design Review Hearing for Village at 47th Senior Housing  

LOCATION:  10811 47th Ave S Tukwila WA 

      
THE MEETING WILL BE CONDUCTED ELECTRONICALLY AND IN-PERSON FOR THE PUBLIC AT 

6200 Southcenter Blvd, Tukwila, WA 98188 

Those wishing to provide public comments will have the opportunity to deliver comments via email, 

verbally via telephone, in-person, or online during the meeting: 

Written Comments: All written comments received by email to Max.Baker@TukwilaWA.gov  prior to 
5:00 p.m. on September 13, 2023, will be read aloud during the meeting by City staff within the normal 

five-minute time limit.  

Verbal Comments: Sign up to verbally deliver your comments during the meeting by emailing 
Max.Baker@TukwilaWA.gov or calling (206)431-3683 by 5:00 p.m. on September 13, 2023. 

To Participate in the Meeting at 6:30 p.m.: 

You may join the meeting by phone, in person, or online. Directions to join may be found at 

www.TukwilaWA.gov/events 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Tukwila Planning Commission will hold a virtual / in-person 

public hearing following the BAR on, September 14, 2023, to discuss the following: 

 

CASE NUMBER:  L23-0092     

PURPOSE:   Update to development regulations in Tukwila Municipal Code including 

Accessory Dwelling Units, Parking and other miscellaneous other updates in 

Title 17 and Title 18.    

LOCATION:   N/A   

      
THE MEETING WILL BE CONDUCTED ELECTRONICALLY AND IN-PERSON FOR THE PUBLIC AT 

6200 Southcenter Blvd, Tukwila, WA 98188 (City Council Chambers) 

Those wishing to provide public comments will have the opportunity to deliver comments via email, 

verbally via telephone, in-person, or online during the meeting: 

Written Comments: All written comments received by email to Neil.Tabor@TukwilaWA.gov prior to 
5:00 p.m. on September 13, 2023, will be read aloud during the meeting by City staff within the normal 

five-minute time limit.  

Verbal Comments: Sign up to verbally deliver your comments during the meeting by emailing 
Neil.Tabor@TukwilaWA.gov or calling (206) 431-3659 by 5:00 p.m. on September 13, 2023. 

To Participate in the Meeting at 6:30 p.m. (following the first agenda item): 

You may join the meeting by phone, in person, or online. Directions to join may be found at 

www.TukwilaWA.gov/events 
FOR TECHNICAL SUPPORT DURING THE MEETING YOU MAY CALL 1-206-433-7155. 

Information on the above case may be obtained by emailing Neil.Tabor@TukwilaWA.gov or calling 

(206)431-3659, or found online at www.TukwilaWA.gov/events. The City encourages you to notify your 
neighbors and other persons you believe would be affected by the above items. 
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